
 

           Prop wash      

 

Date: November 17, 2017 

Members:                                          

 

 

Well we got another  decent day to fly and  a few  members were 

on hand to take advantage of it.  

 

The wind was calm most of the time and it was a bit cool.  

 

 

Some pics to look at. 

 



 

 



 















 



 

 

 

To help warm the area up a bit we brought in the propane heater. 

 

It worked !! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Today proved to be a pretty good  day for flying and sitting around 

at Marshville Air Park.  Family and friends, it doesn't get any 

better ! 

 

There was lots of food and lots of chatter. 

 

For those that couldn't make it out, there is always another day and 

the hope that you can be part of the action. 

 

We will be there, hope you can join us. 

 

Bob 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Where the flying season never 
ends ! 
 

 

 

 

 


